
Ref: AC.053/2014  December 2, 2014  

Subject:  Notification of a new project   
To: President and Managers 
      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Forth Corporation Public Company (“the Company”) would like to inform that the 
Company has received the intent letter dated 28 November 2014, from Metropolitan 
Electricity Authority (“MEA”) via fax. MEA has agreed to purchase SAP licenses with the 
total amount of Baht 221,658,300 (excluding VAT). The Company is expected to sign off 
the contract within December 2014.  

Please be informed accordingly. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
(Mr. Arin Jamnaree) 
Financial Controller 


